
Community Care Alliance has finalized a new population health analytics tool contract with 

The Garage, based out of Orlando, Florida. Final agreements were signed in November and 

initial configuration has begun. First steps will be to set up and populate our historical data 

and calibrate our regular claims files within the new system. Secondary priority will be put 

on connecting participants EMR’s to the platform, we intend to tackle this by grouping 

those with the same EMRs.   

The Garage offers a comprehensive analytics platform with enhanced features surrounding 

care coordination, scheduling, tele-health, and artificial intelligence. It has the capacity to 

expand with CCA as we shift our business to include not only Medicare but also self-funded 

and commercial contracts as well. 

The Garage will replace our current analytics tool, eCW, which will remain active within our 

organization through March of 2019.   
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